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Bucks for Bikes applications will be accepted from January 29 through March 10, 2014.  

Successful applicants will receive reimbursement of 50% up to $200 towards the cost of their new commuter bicycle, and if needed bicycle helmet, light, lock, and/or rack (accessories alone will not be funded).  

Applicants must be 18 years of age or older, work or attend school in Placer County and be willing to commute to work or school by bike. They must also attend a one-hour cycling clinic and be willing to log all their cycling miles in May through the mayisbikemonth.com website.

Full details of the program including the application can be found at www.pcpta.net.
The program is aimed at assisting those willing and committed to commuting to work or school by bicycle.  The goal is to reduce the use single occupancy vehicles, improve air quality, and reduce traffic congestion.

This is not a first come, first served application process.  Funds are limited and not everyone who applies will get funded.

Questions?  

Contact:  
· Scott Aaron, PCTPA, 530.823.4029, saaron@pctpa.net    
· Sue Schooley, City of Roseville, 916.774.5365, sschooley@roseville.ca.us 
This program is brought to you by the Placer County Transportation Planning Agency (PCTPA) and the City of Roseville.  
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